
20 October 2018 

 

SNUCMAA-NA  

P.O. Box 631 

Port Washington, NY 11050 

 

Dear SNUCMAA-NA Scholarship Donors and Committee: 

I would like to express my thanks to everyone who has made the SNUCMAA-NA Scholarship 

possible. I was honored to learn that I was selected to receive one of the awards this year, and I am 

grateful for the financial support for my college education.  

I am currently a sophomore studying Computer Science and Molecular Biology, with hopes of 

following my undergraduate studies with medical school and a career in medicine. 

I rely on financial aid for the majority of my tuition, and have also been working on campus during 

the semester. The financial help from this award will allow me to turn this focus more to my classes, 

research, and extracurriculars. I joined a lab this semester and am starting work on modeling 

diffusion of chemotherapeutic drugs in cancer tumors. I am also a certified EMT and work on the 

MIT campus ambulance, which is staffed 24/7 by students. This scholarship is giving me the 

opportunity to commit more to these activities, which allow me to both help others and develop my 

own skills.  

Again, thank you so much for the support and for investing in my future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Suzie Byun 

 

500 Memorial Drive #538 

Cambridge, MA 02139 


